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Dear Friends of Colbert County Schools,Dear Friends of Colbert County Schools,

  This month, schools are celebrating Read Across America! ReadThis month, schools are celebrating Read Across America! Read
Across America is a reading program designed to engage kids inAcross America is a reading program designed to engage kids in
reading books, which they say plays a role in sculpting who they arereading books, which they say plays a role in sculpting who they are
as a person. According to National Day Calendar, another purposeas a person. According to National Day Calendar, another purpose
for this day is to work towards improving education for children.for this day is to work towards improving education for children.

To celebrate, each school is taking part in themed dress up days andTo celebrate, each school is taking part in themed dress up days and
reading activities. Check social media pages to tune in on the fun!reading activities. Check social media pages to tune in on the fun!

Thank you for all you do to support your children and the ColbertThank you for all you do to support your children and the Colbert
County School System. Our schools are stronger when parents areCounty School System. Our schools are stronger when parents are
involved.involved.

Yours in Education,Yours in Education,
Mrs.PayneMrs.Payne
Family and Community LiaisonFamily and Community Liaison
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